Dear Parent,

In an effort to reach the community, the Ecology Center is visiting
various schools to inform them about the benefits of recycling. Today we
had a presentation in your child's class. The presentation's purpose is to
make children aware of the crisis in solid waste disposal, and other current
ecological issues, by showing them slides or a children's movie about
recycling. If you are interested in recycling at home or finding out more
about recycling please look at the brochure we sent with your child, and if
you have further questions, feel free to call us at 971-7400.
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